
From: Wixon, Mike
To: "Anne & Mike Ernst"
Cc: Hopwood, Kimberly
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 980 Madelyn Ct.
Date: Monday, August 15, 2022 11:31:10 AM

Thank you, Anne and Mike!
 
We will make this part of the record for the project.
 
Best regards,
 
Mike Wixon
Contract Planner
City of Santa Rosa
 

From: Anne & Mike Ernst <annemike@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 11:22 AM
To: Wixon, Mike <mwixon@srcity.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 980 Madelyn Ct.
 
Hello Mike,
 
We may not be able to attend the public meeting on Aug. 18 regarding the property at 980 Madelyne Ct.
but wanted to be sure to let you know that we are in favor of Gary Gillet's plans for the property. Our
property is across the street at 1001 White Oak Drive so we have observed first-hand how well Gary
takes care of his property. It is pristine, and he doesn't even live there yet.
 
We are confident we are getting a great neighbor when Gary's home is finished and he moves in.
 
Thank you,
 
Anne and Mike Ernst
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